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The Board of Education recognizes its responsibility to manage public funds with diligence and 
transparency in the acquisition of goods and services. By delegating this responsibility primarily to the 
Secretary-Treasurer, the Board is committed to maintaining a fair, open, ethical, and professional 
purchasing system. All procurement decisions will be made with integrity, ensuring accountability to 
the public while prioritizing value through price, quality, and service. 
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